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STATEMENT OF FCC COMMISSIONER MIGNON L. CLYBURN
ON SUCCESSFUL H BLOCK AUCTION

“The FCC staff deserves special recognition for the successful H Block auction.  They worked diligently through several proceedings to resolve difficult interference issues and enable the use of this spectrum to help meet the Nation’s skyrocketing demand for mobile services.  I also want to thank Chairman Wheeler for his unwavering support for the timing of the H Block auction.”
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